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To whom it may concern,

Hi,

My name is Joyce and | have few concerns regarding this proposed waste tranfer station at Lidcombe.
Lidcombe has became big regidential area to live in:

1. Ifthere are over 100 truck movemnets daily through residential area it will be really inconvineint
for traffic issues.

2. Also, there will be no absolute assurance that odour from the site can be controlled.

3. Lidcombe is becoming a busy suburb with potential for future business growths, as the residential
population continues to increase.

Therefor this site is not suitalble for a waste transfer processing area. It should be located within a full
industrial area with major roads, rather than a major residentail area.

Thank you.
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